
 
  

 

 

 

Spa Bermondsey, Monnow Road, London SE1 5RN 
A special school for pupils with autism 

Tel: 020 7237 3714 Fax: 020 7237 6601  Email: office@spa.southwark.sch.uk Web: www.spa.southwark.sch.uk 

11th July 2025 

Dear Parents and Carer(s),   

Summer Reports 2025 

Thank you to all those who came to our parents’ evening yesterday.  It was great to see so 

many of you and to celebrate the achievements of your children.  It has been such a positive 

year.   

This year we have used Earwig to share our summer reports.  Your child’s report will appear in 

their timeline and will be titled “School Report for [your child’s name]”.  You can click on this 

record and it will provide you with a link to click so that you can download the PDF report.  The 

report will be roughly 5-6 pages and will have a tutor report, English and Maths records, a 

comment from me and photos of some of their favourite moments.  

We found yesterday that for some, the PDF took a while to download on phones using mobile 

data.  You may find it is easier to download with WiFi or a device such as a laptop or iPad. 

If you are not able to access the report, please complete the form below and we shall print and 

send home a copy.  

If you are not able to access Earwig, please indicate on the form below also and we shall help 

set up your account.  We will continue to use Earwig next year, to share progress and 

achievements, so we’d really like to have every parent access.  

A reminder that our last day is Tuesday 22nd July and we shall be saying goodbye to our 

Leavers on Friday 18th July.  Pupils return to school on Tuesday 2nd September 2025.  

I look forward to seeing many of you at the Summer Fair on Thursday 17 th July.   

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Georgina 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Summer Report 2025 

I would like a printed copy of my child’s report  

I need help to access my Earwig account 

 

Pupil’s Name…………………………………………………Class………….. 
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